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Joshua Dentley (PTC ’08) has been accepted to the University of Rochester’s 
graduate degree program in Mental Health Counseling. He begins his studies there 
in September and goes to the U of R with a generous-sized scholarship. Joshua was 
also accepted at five other universities for graduate work. Congratulations, Joshua! 
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